
Peek at the Week 
26.01.24 

Our Learning 

Communication & Language Development 

This week we have continued Spring 1 of Little Wan-
dle , as well as recapping the digraphs (two letters 
making one sound) learned before Christmas. Our new 

digraphs are: ur, ow, ie and the trigraph ear. The 
children are doing really well with their tricky words: 
my, by, all!  

Phonic information for Parents here 

Maths  

This week we have looked at the numbers 6, 7 and 8. 
This includes finding “one more” and “one less” when 
counting. We have been exploring lots of popular 
nursery rhymes such as “One Man went to Mow” and 
“One Potato, Two Potato”  

Literacy 

We practiced writing our oo grapheme this week, 
writing the phrase “zoom to the moon” on some 
beautiful artwork.  

Physical development 

We’ve had lots of fun creating our own rockets—
made out of cardboard boxes just like Baby Bear! 
We practiced using scissors, tape and different 
materials to decorate our creations!  

 

This week finished our lovely book “Astro Girl” and have 
moved onto a firm favourite — “Whatever Next”. Ask 
your child at home to explain where Baby Bear ended 
up! A highlight this week was exploring weight on our 
new outdoor scales:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to remember: 

 Please send in an empty plastic with your child on 
Monday for a crafty project! 

 Book bags due in on Wednesday. 

 PE is on Tuesday and Thursday. 

 

 

Reception song of the week:   
Sun, Moon and Stars   

Contact us: reception@prioryschool.com              01628 600300 

   

  Well done to all our Reception Children this Week!  
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